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Shannon McGuire

From: Logan Hayes <logan@hivekc.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:27 AM

To: Shannon McGuire

Cc: Dawn Bell; Michelle Newcome

Subject: Furniture Mall of Missouri

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.   *** 

Good morning Shannon and Dawn, 

 

Per a phone conversation I had with Shannon last night and the Owner, we would like to request a continuance of our 

PDP application to be heard at the next Planning Commission meeting in lieu of this evening. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions and what our next steps are. 

 

Logan Hayes, NCARB 

HIVE Design Collaborative 

1617 Walnut St. Kansas City MO 64108 

O:  816.581.6363     D:  816.581.6366     

 

 

  


